
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Monks Coppenhall Academy & Nursery 
 

Remer Street, Crewe, Cheshire, CW1 4LY 
 

Telephone:  (01270) 814040 
 

E-mail:  admin@monkscoppenhall.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

Principal:  Mr C Leech BA (Hons), NPQH 
 

   Thursday 27th June, 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Staffing Structure for September 2024 

To support the transition from one year group to the next, the children will be meeting their new class teachers and 

familiarising themselves with their new classroom environments on Thursday 4th July. Below is a table informing 

you of the teacher/s in each year group.  

 

Year Group Current Class Teacher New Class Teacher for September 24 Year Group 

  Miss J. Hill Nursery 1 

  Mrs N. Bailey Nursery 2 

Reception Mrs A. Vallance  Mrs H. Hanson  Year 1 

Reception Miss A. Day Mr G. Twigg  Year 1 

Reception Mrs N. Bailey/ Mrs T. Hadzik   Miss E. Bridgett  Year 1 

Year 1 Mrs H. Hanson Miss E. McNeil / Mrs Thornhill  Year 2 

Year 1 Miss L. Bowers  Miss C. Hext  Year 2 

Year 1 Mrs R. Buchan  Miss A. Parr/ Miss E. McNeil Year 2 

Year 2 Miss R. Davies  Mr M. Williams  Year 3 

Year 2 Miss E. Bridgett Miss E. Piazza  Year 3 

Year 2 Miss A. Parr/ Miss McNeil Miss J. Morris  Year 3 

Year 3 Miss H. Ashley  Miss H. Ashley Year 4 

Year 3 Mr M. Williams  Miss A. Tomlinson  Year 4 

Year 3 Miss H. Eyre  Mr F. Wildgoose  Year 4 

Year 4 Mr A. Morris-Coker Mr A. Morris-Coker Year 5 

Year 4 Miss A. Tomlinson  Mrs L. Smith  Year 5 

Year 4 Mr F. Wildgoose  Miss L. McDade  Year 5 

Year 5 Mr G. Twigg Mrs C. Humber  Year 6 

Year 5 Mrs L. Smith Mr S. Watts  Year 6 

 

Arrangements for the day  

The children are to arrive at their usual times and enter via their usual doors. Once registered, the children will move 

to their new classrooms at approximately 9:15am. The children will return to their current classrooms just before the 

end of the school day and exit via their usual routes.  

 

Please note that a significant proportion of our current Year 6 children will be on their transition day to Sir William 

Stanier School. It is the responsibility of parents/carers to transport their child to the high school.  For those Year 6 

pupils who are not on transition to their respective high schools, they are required to attend our Academy as normal.  

 

Meet the Teacher Meetings  

Parents and Carers will be invited to a ‘Meet the Teacher’ meeting on either Wednesday 4th or Thursday 5th of 

September. There will be two meetings for each class: one at 3:30pm and one at 5:00pm, giving flexibility to 

parents/carers who need to attend more than one meeting. These meetings will cover a range of topics including the 

curriculum taught, the trips and visits planned, homework expectations and how you can help your child.   

 

The meetings for Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 will take place on Wednesday 4th September. 

The meetings for Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 will take place on Thursday 5th September. 

 

Kind regards, 

Carl Leech 
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